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1.  Outline of the Training Course 

  (1) Period: 25 January － 12 February 2004 

  (2) Participants: 10 officers of Indonesian Commission of the Supervisory of 

Business Competition (hereinafter KPPU (Kosimi Pengawas Persaingan Usaha)) 

  (3) Organizers: the JFTC, Japan International Cooperation Agency (JICA) 

  (4) Place: JICA Osaka International Center, Osaka 

The JFTC, Tokyo 

 

2. Backgrounds 

   In Indonesia, since the enactment of the Competition Act (the Act of Prohibition 

of Monopoly and Unfair Business Competition) in the year 2000, KPPU has worked 

implementation the Competition Act as independent government authority. 

   Under this circumstance, the Indonesian Government takes a great interest in the 

JFTC’s experience concerning the Antimonopoly Act and competition policy, and 

requests instruction and advice on the Indonesian competition act and its 

enforcement. In response to their needs, the JFTC is going to hold the Training 

Program for officers of KPPU which is in charge the sector. We will hold the Program 

from FY2003 to FY2005.  

 

3. Purpose and Effect of the Training Course 

   We hope that the Training Course will be an opportunity of getting knowledge of 

Antimonopoly Act and its implementation and be useful for effective enforcement of 

the competition laws in Indonesia. 


